
RESOLUTION  
Legislative efforts of Chancellor Meredith deeply appreciated 

The Faculty Senate at The University of Alabama expresses its deep appreciation to 
Chancellor Thomas C. Meredith for his proactive stance in working for a substantial 
increase in the legislature appropriations for higher education in the State of Alabama. 
Further, the Faculty Senate strongly endorses Chancellor Meredith's letter of 
December 5 to our colleagues in the University of Alabama System and encourages 
the following of its recommendations. 
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